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Dear Parent/Carer    
 
It’s our commitment that pupils catered for by ISS in your school are provided with a meal that is in line with the School Food Standards. These standards were published in the School Food Plan in 2015 and are available online if you wish to access them. 

At a recent School Meal Nutrition Working Party, your school pledged that all pupils taking a hot school meal will be served all parts of the meal from Monday 4 November, including the hot vegetables.  Your school is aware this may be a challenge for a few children, but please be confident that no child will be forced to eat anything they don’t want to.  Your child will be encouraged through verbal rewards and stickers if they ‘Try something new’ or ‘Eat all of their dinner’. Please look out for these stickers when your child comes home and join us in celebrating good eating habits.

Pupils will continue to have access to the salad bar throughout the lunchtime service, which includes a range of fresh vegetables and homemade bread daily. 
 
We agreed that this would provide you, as a parent/carer, with the best possible value for money and also make sure our pupils are provided with the right nutrition for their age group. 
 
We hope you will support us in building a brighter Barnsley and raising healthy young adults.
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